
Personal Notes of Ad Hoc Committee Meeting 

16th March 2020 5:30 pm Clubhouse 

This was an ad hoc meeting on a pre-arranged Club night.  These minutes from handwritten 

notes by RG.  No attendance note was kept but all the main “players” were present. 

Present : Sheila Harrison, Peter Harison, Di Wood, Graham Wood, Anne-Marie Stevens, 

Phil Stevens, Diane Baker, Brian Brown, Ray Swallow, Tony Swaine, Steph Boucher, Janet 

Ross, Dave L Evans, Michael Adams, Maureen Neale, Barbara Tuck, Ed Tuck, Paull Curtice, 

Lyndsay Davis, Cliff Alvis, Frank Booth, Gerald Andrews, Robert Goodhand 

Clearly we were at a point of crisis concerning the season brought about by covid-19.  All 

league matches had now been cancelled including opening match at Weston super Mare.  

However were we to continue as a Club for the season? 

Michael Adams proposed a membership fee of £40 for this season when we would have roll 

ups and internal Club competitions.  The green would be open all week except when green 

maintenance being undertaken of course. 

Our anti covid-19 measures would be 

 No congregating in the Clubhouse but bar would be open.   

 People could bring their own food and drink if preferred. 

 No food on sale 

 Hand sanitisers freely available 

 Anyone displaying symptoms not to attend but self-isolate. 

It was discussed introducing Australian style league matches within the Club. 

Promote activities through a WhatsApp group to be set up. 

We would still put in for Collett Park 

Meeting closed and social evening continued 

Footnote 

These well intentioned proposals were overtaken by events and the Club entered total 

shutdown. 


